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Newsmakers 10-3-2021 BH

Congressman James Comer joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the ongoing 
battle in the house and senate regarding the trillion dollar 
infrastructure bill. (0:00-7:30) Greg Dunker speaks with Paducah Mayor 
George Bray about planned upgrades to the Coke Plant intersection and how 
the community surrounding the intersection has expanded in recent years. 
(7:30-11:57) Bill Hughes talks with Mary from the Carson Center about the 
17th annual Distiller's Dinner. Mary discusses how the fundraiser benefits 
the Carson Center. (11:57-15:00)

Newsmakers 10-10-2021 ES

Candace Maloy with the Family Service Society joins the Greg Dunker Show 
to discuss the Santa for a Senior program. Maloy shares how the program 
benefits senior citizens and how the public can donate to the program. 
(0:00-4:34) Greg Dunker speaks with U.S. Senator Rand Paul about the 
latest big spending bill in the senate. Rand explains the bill and shares 
why he thinks it's a bad bill. (4:34-11:30) Alan Watts with Traveling the 
Bluegrass speaks with Kentucky Agriculture Commissioner Ryan Quarles about 
the National Association of State Department's of Agriculture convention. 
(11:30-14:50)

Newsmakers 10-17-2021 ES

Newsmakers 10-24-2021 Trish Anderson of the Paducah Housing Authority 
describes their Thanks and Giving event to Bill Hughes, where they plan to 
provide baskets containing a traditional Thanksgiving meal to 100 familes. 
They are collecting food and money at two locations in Paducah in hopes of 
meeting their goal (0:00-3:35) Stave Vasseur talks with Greg Dunker about 
the latest TV commercials about Medicare Advantage plans and what informed 
consumers should know (3:40-10:34), Lt. David Donagan shares information 
about the Salvation Army Angel Tree program. Families are already signing 
up for assistance getting Christmas gifts for their children, and trees 
will start showing up in early November. Generous people choose a child 
and anonymously buy gifts so those kids have a great Christmas 10:35 
15:00). BH

Newsmakers 10-31-2021 BY



Paducah Mayor George Bray joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the latest 
news regarding the City of Paducah, including Paducah's homeless situation 
and how the city can help homeless residents. (0:00-11:38) Alan Watts with 
Traveling the Bluegrass speaks with Nikky Ellis, the new director of The 
Kentucky Pork Producers organization. Ellis discusses recent changes in 
the organization. (11:38-15:00)

Newsmakers 11-7-2021 ES

Dave Winder and Kevin Saul join the Greg Dunker Show to discuss upcoming 
Murray State Racer basketball and football events and the induction dinner 
for the 39th class of the Murray State Hall of Fame (0:00-6:25) Alan Watts 
meets with Estin Glover to share details about the upcoming annual 
cooperative meeting where farmers were paid back more than $31 million. 
(6:25-14:00)

Newsmakers 11-14-2021 ES

Greg Dunker speaks with Sandra Lynn and representatives from the annual 
Biker's Toy Run to share information about the toy drive and how the 
public can donate and support the cause. (0:00-6:18) Senate Minority 
Leader Mitch McConnell joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the most 
recent spending bill being debated in the U.S. House and Senate. McConnell 
also discusses the recent election in virginia and New Jersey. (6:18-
15:00)

Newsmakers 11-21-2021 ES

Greg Dunker speaks with Sephanie Henson with the Livingston County Chamber 
of Commerce about the Christmas in the Courtyard event. (0:00-5:30) Alan 
Watts speaks with Gale Cunningham, the President of the National 
Association of Farm Broadcasters, who speaks about his years serving as 
president of the organization. (5:30-14:10)

Newsmakers 11-28-2021 BY

Senator Rand Paul joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss inflation and the 
Build Back Better bill. Paul discusses how inflation is impacting 
Kentuckians and why he expects it to get worse. He also discusses what he 
expects to happen with the bill. (0:00-9:25) Alan Watts speaks with a 
representative with the Butterball Turkey Talk Line. The representative 
discusses how this year is a milestone, marking the 40th year for the 
Butterball Turkey Talk Line. (9:25-12:35) Alan Watts talks with Bobby Bell 
about the success of the 48th annual North American International 
Livestock Exposition. (12:35-15:00)

Newsmakers 12-5-2021 ES

Secretary of State Michael Adams speaks with Greg Dunker about his effort 
to clean up Kentucky's voter rolls, to make it easy to vote but hard to 
cheat, and the culture of voting in Kentucky, and his effort to recruit 
more poll workers for upcoming elections. (0:00-7:10) Alan Watts speaks 
with Lauren Runyon, the owner of Cloud9 Cafe in Martin County, Kentucky 
near Big Sandy Regional Airport. (7:10-14:21)



Newsmakers 12-12-2021 ES

Greg Dunker speaks with Andrea Underwood with Paducah Power about the 
upcoming 25th annual Christmas in the Park event where they collect canned 
goods for charity. (0:00-5:01) Murray State University Media Specialist 
Dave Winder speaks with Greg Dunker about the latest news in Murray State 
Racer basketball. (5:01-14:19)

Newsmakers 12-19-2021 BMN

Greg Dunker speaks with Alyssa Benson with Samaritan's Purse about their 
tornado relief efforts in Mayfield and other surrounding areas. (0:00-
4:36) Willie Kerns with SmartPath Technologies joins the Greg Dunker Show. 
Kerns announced he is using his technology business to recover data from 
computers that have been damaged by the recent storms for free. (4:36-
8:34) Christina Garrett with His House Ministries speaks with Greg Dunker 
about their disaster coordinating efforts in western Kentucky. Garrett 
discusses how the effort originated in Mayfield, but has since expanded to 
encompass most of the counties that have suffered tornado damage.  Garrett 
shares how they're helping tornado victims and trying to make a 
difference. (8:34-14:53)

Newsmakers 12-26-2021 ES

Dean Owen, CPA, speaks with Greg Dunker about a disaster loan that expires 
at the end of December. Owen talks about how the loan was designed around 
COVID. However, with the disaster related to the tornado, this loan could 
be beneficial for Kentuckians that have lost their businesses. Owen 
explains the application process, how the loan could benefit applicants, 
interest rates, and more. (0:00-6:13) Senator Mitch McConnell joins the 
Greg Dunker Show to announce a new $3.3 million grant for the Paducah-
McCracken County Riverport Authority for infrastructure improvements. 
McConnell also discusses his recent trip to Mayfield and Dawson Springs to 
tour tornado damage, and shares a message of hope for the community. 
(6:13-15:00)


